THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent 

DATE:
June 21, 2012
SUBJECT:
Adjustment increase to Per Pupil funds to SBDM Councils
ISSUE

The Board needs to approve an adjustment to PPA Funds to SBDM councils.
FACTS


The Board approved Per Pupil Funds in May at $100 per student based on the 2012-13 SEEK projection.  The SEEK base will still be set at $3,833 which is down from the current 2011-12 funding at $3,903 by $70.   However, the Finance Department has had an opportunity to update projections for available funds that will allow an increase to Per Pupil Funds to schools from $100 per student to $134.16 per student.  The formula to calculate Per Pupil Funding is $3,833 x 3.5% = $134.16.
School councils will receive additional adjustments to their PPA after the end of August.  Schools which have student enrollment that has decreased from projections will receive a decrease in PPA.  Schools that have an increase in enrollment from projections will receive an increase in PPA.  

Another adjustment to SBDM PPA will be made after December.  The only adjust will be for schools that have had an increase in enrollment after the September 1 count. 

RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDCATION APPROVE AN INCREASE TO SBDM PER PUPIL FUNDS FROM $100 PER STUDENT TO $134.16 PER STUDENT.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDCATION APPROVE AN INCREASE TO SBDM PER PUPIL FUNDS FROM $100 PER STUDENT TO $134.16 PER STUDENT.
